A NOTE FROM JANICE CORCORAN (OUTREACH COORDINATOR)

We hope everyone is staying safe and able to follow the guidelines from the CDC. As a food
pantry, we are also following the guidelines from the CDC and the Food Bank to help keep all of
us safe during this time. When you come to the Food Pantry, we are following the CDC
guidelines by having no one enter the building, having all the groceries pre-packed, taking care
of 1 client at a time while keeping the 6 feet social distancing and encouraging all to wear a
mask.

At this time, we would also like to reflect on the MANY people to THANK for all their hard
work to help make the Food Pantry a SUCESS!

o All of Faith Formation: The teachers, the helpers, the confirmation students, and the
Sunday School Kids!

o The Students of Blessed Sacrament!

e  Students and Young Adults from the local schools like Bishop Grimes, Bishop Ludden,
and CBA!

e Our Magnificent Local Businesses who graciously help us every year!

e  The fantastic people who help make sandwiches and deliver them to the Oxford Inn
(Men'’s shelter).

e The WONDERFUL parishioners of Blessed Sacrament for all your donations of food,
money, clothing, and any other needed things all year long that help give us the ability to
help so many people who are in need!

I again sincerely want to THANK YOU for all your help and donations all year long; if it were
not for all of you, we would not be able to help those in our own community! We thank you
again for your time and donations. We are hoping that we will be able to go back to our normal
routine at the food pantry. This included the Giving Tree at Christmas where our parishioners
take an angel and buy a present for our clients who are in need. Again, everything all of you do
help us provide for those who are less fortunate in our local community. Thank you again!A

God Bless you all.



